
 

Construction Update 

Reopening of Meadowlark Road between 87 Avenue and 88A Avenue 

AREA 5 

 

This is a supplemental notice for work previously mentioned in the following notice: 

Temporary Closure of Meadowlark Road between 87 Avenue and 88A Avenue 

 

On May 1, Marigold initiated the temporary closure of Meadowlark Road between 87 

Avenue and 88A Avenue, as part of the accelerated roadwork associated with the 

Valley Line West LRT. 
 

On July 9, 2025, this intersection reopened.  

 

What you can expect 

• North/south traffic on Meadowlark Road/159 Street has reopened to full 

capacity.  

• East/west traffic at the intersection of 87 Avenue and Meadowlark Road/159 

Street has reopened to full capacity.  

• Turn movements are maintained. 

• Pedestrian access reopened throughout the intersection. 

 

While the roadwork is complete and this intersection has reopened, construction in 

the area will be ongoing until completion. The public will be notified ahead of further 

disruptions. 

 

 

 

https://vlwcommprod.blob.core.windows.net/vlwcomm-files/f2d01b52-5e21-4853-881f-227d0efc9ba1-f89c6d74-a22a-4166-95fc-e913580e2a1b-Meadowlark%20Rd%20&%2087%20Ave%20Partial%20Closure.pdf


   

 

Meadowlark Road between 87 Avenue & 88A Avenue

 
 



   

 

 

 

For detailed information of what this intersection will look like in its final configuration, 

check out the City of Edmonton’s Valley Line West LRT Booklet. 

 

The information in this bulletin is current to July 9, 2025. Please note that all dates are 

approximate and weather dependent. We thank you for your patience during construction of the 

Valley Line West LRT project.  

 

Contact Us 

Marigold Infrastructure Partners (for construction inquiries) 

Visit: marigoldinfra.ca 

Email: public@marigoldinfra.ca 

Call: 780-412-2183 

Follow us on:    

City of Edmonton (for general project inquiries) 

Visit: edmonton.ca/valleylinewest 

Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca 

Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail) 
 

https://www.edmonton.ca/sites/default/files/public-files/11x8.5_COE_ValleyLineLRT_BKLT_2024.pdf?cb=1749668336
mailto:public@marigoldinfra.ca
mailto:lrtprojects@edmonton.ca
https://www.instagram.com/marigoldtransit/
https://www.facebook.com/MIPValleyLineWest
https://twitter.com/MarigoldTransit

